
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2023 
 

 

We would like to thank you all for your generosity leading up to Christmas, with your 

contributions to the Christmas fair and your presents under our tree for the local children’s 

centre. We hope you enjoyed the concerts and the church service. School will close at 

3.15pm on Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

SPRING TERM 
MILK MONEY        

Over 5’s Milk will start Wednesday 10th January,   4 weeks & 3 days = £8.05  

       

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the 

correct amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag. 

     

 

SCHOOL GATES 

Please note that the school gates close at 9.15am. If your child is late but before 9.15am, 

you should still send your child via the school playground into the school office entrance.  

  

PARKING 

As always, when returning to school in January, please be respectful when parking outside 

resident’s properties or within the ‘No Parking’ zone around school. Please do not park 

vehicles on the corners of roads around school as this is proving to be dangerous. 

 

PSHE & RSE POLICY 2023 

Our revised PSHE & RSE Policy is available to view on the school website. The policy is open 

to parent consultation which will close on 20th December 2023. Please inform the school if 

you have any views or comments. 

 

OPEN AFTERNOONS 

 

We will be holding our open afternoons at the end of January. Please read the important 

information on the reverse of this letter for more details and for you to express your 

views. 

 

School will close on Thursday 21st December 2023 at 3.15pm and will reopen on 

Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.55am. 

 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas and  we look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 



 
OPEN AFTERNOON  

You are invited to our Open Afternoon sessions on Monday 29th January (Year 

2), Tuesday 30th January (Reception) and Wednesday 31st January (Year 1). Each 

afternoon session will run from 2pm until 3pm but you are welcome to come any 

time during the session and stay for as little or as long as you wish. There will 

also be a book fair and refreshments in the hall. 

We would like to know if parents have any suggestions for these afternoon 

sessions. Please complete the slip below to let us know what you would like 

support with and we will try to make this the focus of our sessions. More 

information to follow in the New Year. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I would like support with   1. …………………………………………………………………… 

 

     2. ………………………………………………………………….. 

      

 
 


